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Co-Chair Holvey, Co-Chair Girod, and Members of the Committee: 

 

We are long-time fans and supporters of Eugene Emeralds Baseball in Eugene, 

probably the most enduring and wholesome summer activity in all Eugene and Lane 

County. Having raised five kids in Eugene, they having worked concessions, and now 

entertaining their children (our grandchildren) with summer Ems games, they have all 

come to know, understand, play, and value baseball in general, and to appreciate the 

great American pastime as one of the healthiest and most pleasant to their lives and 

a healthy society. 

 

We all should be doing all we can to make a new Ems home possible. We and our 

children's children will continue to show up. 

 

Sincerely, 

Barbara and Ron Breaden 

Eugene, OR 97402 

  

 


